
Dear Class Parent Reps 
  
Thank you for your attendance last week at the meetings. The timing couldn’t be better 
as we now move into Home-based learning. A quick summary for this week follows 
and it will not be my only email today but I just want to keep you all informed and 
please pass on to the class community at your earliest convenience. 
  

• Just finished the first long session of exploring and practicing with Google 
Hangouts and Google Classroom 

• Training to continue with IT staff and High School teachers at 1.30pm today 
• Please check your own “learning spaces” at home in regards to equipment and 

stationery (paper, pencils, colouring pencils, rulers etc.), distractions outside 
and inside, do you have a printer? 

• Home-based learning this week to commence on Wednesday and the term 
finishes on Friday as usual. No work in the holidays. 

• Term 4 commences from home using Home-based Learning on Monday, 6 April 
2020 

  
Where and when necessary, I will contact the class parents from each class if a feel 
there is a need. The way that Home-based learning looks can vary depending on the 
age and stage of the children. Please remind your children that for the purpose of 
Home-based learning, Google Hangout is not a social chatroom. The chats are about 
their work not about what they did on the weekend or what they are having for dinner. 
  
Watch this space for more to come 
  
Pak Peter 
 

 


